Summary of Matters Arising from the Partnership Board Meeting held on 15 January 2015
	Item


	
	By
	On Forward Agenda
	Completed/ Comment

	6.
	PRIMARY MEDICAL SERVICES CO-COMMISSIONING
Cathy Kennedy requested feedback and views from Board members on the contents of the whole of Section 2 as outlined within the supporting paper, as soon as possible.

The role of the Care Contracting Committee was raised and in particular the possibility of a potential overlap between it and the proposed Joint Co-Commissioning Committee.  It was decided that further conversations need to take place over this to ensure these two Committees will be working in tandem with each other where necessary.

It was queried whether an invitation should be extended to the LMC to be an attendee at the Joint Commissioning Committee meetings and it was agreed that this suggestion will be given further consideration.


	All

C Kennedy/

H Kenyon

C Kennedy
	
	Completed. 

At the present time the co-ordination shall be through shared members.

Completed.

The Terms of Reference have been amended to clarify that LMC will be excluded whenever the chair deems Conflicts of Interest arise

	8.
	REVIEW OF PARTNERSHIP BOARD TERMS OF REFERENCE
It was also noted that there discussions are underway about the tenure of the Clinical Chief Officer role and an update on this will be brought to the next Board meeting.

Mark Webb, on behalf of the Board, thanked Many Coulbeck for her contribution to both these bodies and the work she has carried out on behalf of the CCG.  A letter of thanks will be sent to her.


	M Webb

M Webb
	
	Completed

March meeting agenda
Completed

	10.
	QUALITY REPORT
The Out of Hours provider is not listed in the serious incident report and it was agreed that they will be included in future if the data is available.


	C Kennedy/

S Cooper
	
	Completed.

Data is not currently available via the SI processes, but that is being reviewed.

	15.
a)
	UPDATES
The Community Forum forward plan is to be circulated to Board members.


	C Kennedy
	
	Will be circulated after agreement at next Forum meeting
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